
November 25, 1991 

Baker Environmentall, inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-6097 

Commanding Officer 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Attn: Mr. Laurie Boucher 
Code 1822 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-4814 
CTO-0003 
Site Inspections at Sites 63 and 65 
Preliminary Draft SI Reports 

Dear Ms. Boucher: 

Enclosed please find two (2) copies of the Preliminary Draft Site Investigation Reports 
(Volume I) for Site 63 - The Verona Loop Dump and Site 65 - The Engineer Area Dump. 
Volume II of the Draft Site Investigation Report contains the data packages from the 
analytical laboratory and the validated data for Sites 43, 44, 63 and 65. 

Volume I of the Draft reports for Sites 43 and 44 will be sent to LANTDIV on 
Wednesday, November 27. 

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at (412) 269-2016, or Mr. 
Donald Shields at (412) 269-2038. 

Sincerely, 

Raymond P. Wattras 
Project Manager 

RPW/rw 

cc: Ms. Nina Johnson, P.E. (w/o enclosure) 
Mr. Marc Lambert, P.E. (w/o enclosure) 
Mr. Steven Chambliss, P.E. (w/o enclosure) 
Mr. Brynn Ashton, P.E. (with enclosure) 


